
GALVANISING THE YOUNG BRIGADE: THE PREFECTORIAL BOARD MEETING

The first meeting of the newly appointed Prefectorial Board for the upcoming session

comprising of all members from classes VI to XII was held on 10 May, 2023.

The agenda was to invite suggestions and find solutions to issues which of common concern.

The members of Core 4 promised to offer unstinted support and work as a team throughout the

year.

The Principal Mrs Aparna Erry motivated the team and welcomed ideas from the members for a

seamless functioning of the school.






